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MEMORANDUM 
 

COVID-19 Policy Update 

 
To: All Employees  

 Assembly/Board and Commission Members 

 
From: Steve Giesbrecht, Borough Manager 

Date: March 12, 2024 

Subject: New COVID Policy: Refer to CDC Guidelines 
 

 

 

 

The Borough’s COVID policy will now be to follow the CDC recommendations.  

 

The CDC has simplified its guidance for respiratory viruses, such as COVID-19, 

flu, and RSV. 

 

Currently the CDC recommendations are: If you experience symptoms of a 

respiratory virus, you can return to your normal activities when both of the 

following conditions are met: 

• Your symptoms are improving overall. 

• You have not had a fever (and are not using fever-reducing medication) for 

at least 24 hours. 

For more information, visit the CDC’s website at cdc.gov/respiratory-viruses and 

click on Updated Guidance.  

Or click on the link below: 

About Preventing Spread of Respiratory Viruses When You’re Sick | 

Respiratory Illnesses | CDC 

 

Please contact Human Resources at 772-5404 if you have any questions. 

https://www.cdc.gov/respiratory-viruses/prevention/precautions-when-sick.html
https://www.cdc.gov/respiratory-viruses/prevention/precautions-when-sick.html

